
 

May 22, 2023 

Bank of America warns against fraudulent WhatsApp group 
promoting services hosted in a third-party mobile application 

 
Hong Kong – Bank of America would like to advise that the WhatsApp group identifying as 大贏

家 - 攜手富貴 C-3 purported to be from Bank of America Merrill Lynch, has no connection with 
the bank and its related entities, nor does the bank offer services through third-party mobile 
application hxxps://app2.a-zdao.com.  
 
The Hong Kong Monetary Authority, Securities and Futures Commission and Hong Kong Police 
Force have been informed of the above. 
 
If you are concerned, please report to the Police. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Disclaimer  
 
“Bank of America” and “BofA Securities” are the marketing names used by the Global Banking 
and Global Markets divisions of Bank of America Corporation. Lending, other commercial banking 
activities, and trading in certain financial instruments are performed globally by banking affiliates 
of Bank of America Corporation, including Bank of America, National Association, Member FDIC. 
Trading in securities and financial instruments, and strategic advisory, and other investment 
banking activities, are performed globally by investment banking affiliates of Bank of America 
Corporation (“Investment Banking Affiliates”), including, in the United States, BofA Securities, 
Inc. and Merrill Lynch Professional Clearing Corp., both of which are registered broker-dealers 
and Members of SIPC, and, in other jurisdictions, by locally registered entities. BofA Securities, 
Inc. and Merrill Lynch Professional Clearing Corp. are registered as futures commission 
merchants with the CFTC and are members of the NFA. 
 
Bank of America, National Association, Hong Kong Branch, is a branch of a national banking 
association organized and existing with limited liability under the laws of the United States of 
America. 
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